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July 25, 2022 
 
Mr. Marshall Porter 
Chief of Police 
City of Glastonbury 
P.O. Box 535 
Glastonbury, CT 06033 
 
RE: Highway Bridge Inspections 2021-2026  

State Project No. 170-3590, 170-3591, 170-3592, 170-3593  
 TSC Project Nos. P712210043/44/45/46 
 
Dear Chief Marshall Porter, 
 
Our firm is currently under contract to the Connecticut Department of Transportation, Division of Bridge Safety 
and Evaluation, to conduct inspections of various Highway bridges.  We are scheduled to inspect the following 
bridges in your municipality on the dates indicated: 
     
08/01/22: Bridge No.  00389 carries Route 17 Ramp 007 over New London Turnpike 
08/02/22: Bridge No.  05546 carries Route 3 over Main Street 
 
          
Lane closures on the New London Turnpike and Main Street will be implemented. These traffic restrictions will 
be conducted from approximately 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Traffic disruption is expected to be minor and traffic 
control will be handled by TranSystems personnel in accordance with the Connecticut Department of 
Transportation's "Work Zone Safety Guidelines for Maintenance Operations." We will be in contact with the 
Glastonbury Police Department to arrange for traffic control assistance. If you have any questions, please call 
this office.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
TRANSYSTEMS CORPORATION 
 

 
Johnny S. Marquez 
Project Engineer 
 
cc: Mr. John Daigle, Division of Bridge Safety and Evaluation, Connecticut Department of Transportation 
 Mr. Baihai Wang, Division of Bridge Safety and Evaluation, Connecticut Department of Transportation 


